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Thursday 6th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

We are very excited to be working towards the WAS Wellbeing Award for Schools.  

The WAS Award recognises the importance of mental health and wellbeing for all members of the 

school community. At St Mary’s, we want to ensure that the mental health and wellbeing of our 

children and wider community is prioritised and supported effectively.   

For more information about the WAS Wellbeing Award, please follow this link: 

https://www.awardplace.co.uk/award/was   

In order to evaluate our current provision, we need your input! Your views are important in 

helping us understand what we are doing well and how we can do even better. The link to the 

parental survey can be found here: https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-

survey/61d5b46315e0d  

All responses are anonymous and will be used to help us analyse and build upon our current 

provision. The survey will close on Monday 17th January.   

We will also be completing a child-friendly survey with the children. If you would not like your 

child to participate in this, please email the office to let us know by Wednesday 12th January.  

Thank-you for your ongoing support.  

 

Mrs Harding 

Deputy Headteacher 
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